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' N@ hf Route 441 South
GPU Nuclear Corporation

P.O. Box 480
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0480
(717)944 7621
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

(717) 948-8005

September 26, 1995
C311-95-2398

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289
GPU Nuclear Schedule for Responding to the NRC Request for
Additional Information Regarding Generic Letter (GL) 95-03
"Cimumferential Cracking of Steam Generator Tubes"

In a letter dated August 30,1995, the NRC mquested additional information and/or
clarification within 30 days mgarding the June 20,1995 GPU Nuclear response to Generic
Letter (GL) 95-03, "Circumferential Cracking of Steam Generator Tubes." Because of the j

msource demands associated with steam generator tube inspection activities for the Cycle 11
Refueling Outage (11R), which began on September 8,1995, additional time is needed.
Based upon our current schedule, GPU Nuclear is requesting an additional 30 days to
complete our response, which will then be due to the NRC on October 28,1995.
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Sincerely,

J. Knubel
Vice President and Director, TMI

cc: Administrator, Region I
TMI-1 Senior Project Manager
TMI Senior Resident Inspector
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of General Public Utilities Corporation
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